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- Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a
good work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ:

February 2024

Philippians 1:6
Dear Faithful Friends,

We pray this letter finds you well and thriving in your walk with Christ. As we move into a new month, we want
to provide an update on recent happenings in our lives and ministry.

Community Outreach:

God continues to open doors for us to serve this community through various outreaches and events. I've had
the privilege of preaching at several local chapels and leading Bible studies.

Our Wednesday evening study of Revelation has sparked deep interest among the attendees. One lady
confessed it was her first exposure to the prophetic truths in this profound book. We're thrilled to unpack
Scripture in ways that drive home its relevance.

| also served as cook for the first time at the community luncheon club. It went wonderfully and allowed me to
interact with many new people.

Recently, a couple of chapel members confided that our arrival has been a breath of fresh air. They've asked
how they can become more involved in ministry and outreach, which thrills us. We eagerly look for
opportunities to disciple and lead.

Upcoming Events:

Dana and Tennille remain hard at work preparing for the upcoming women's gatherings—a luncheon in just a
couple weeks and a retreat in early May. Their creativity is on full display as they plan these special times of
fellowship and growth for local ladies and then ladies across the UK.

Our spring and summer schedules are jam-packed, but we're grateful for the freedom to serve through various
events, meetings, and activities.

In Personal News:

After several years on hold, Dana is delighted to again work on the fifth book in her children's mystery series,
The Delaware Detectives. The story is flowing, and we look forward to sharing news as the project progresses.
We appreciate your support and enthusiasm for her writing ventures over the years.

In Closing:

As always, we are deeply grateful for your faithful prayers and support, which spur us on in ministry. Please let
us know how we can be praying for you in the days ahead. We eagerly anticipate all God has in store as we
continue serving Him together.

In Christ's Hand,
Jason and Dana Rongione



